
Appreciation Award
We are honored to receive this Appreciation 
Award at the Sangam of the East Bay Dinner and 
Fundraiser tonight. Thank you Arvin Reddy for 
opening the door to conversations about  suicide 
and mental health challenges within the 
community of Fiji South  Indian descent. If we can 
talk about it, we can save lives.


